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CROMPTON HOUSE CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL


Computer Science and Creative iMedia 
Information about the Department
The Computer Science and IT Department at Crompton House consists of a hard working team of three teachers who are committed to providing a forward-looking and challenging curriculum that is relevant to the needs of all our students. We work closely together in an open, collaborative and supportive way - not only in matters such as curriculum development, but also in setting and maintaining high standards with regard to academic achievement, pupil behaviour and pastoral care. We aim to help all children recognise and achieve their true potential. 
The school values Computer Science and IT, and this is reflected in the timetable and class sizes. The department is well resourced and currently have four dedicated ICT rooms for curriculum use, which are equipped with networked computers and broadband internet access. All rooms have projectors and staff are based in their own suite. 
The curriculum is organised as follows:

Key Stage 3 – Years 7, 8 and 9
Pupils in year 7, 8 and 9 become fully acquainted with the IT systems used in school, including Doddle to access homework, Office 365 to complete work remotely and Teams using assignments.  Our KS3 schemes of work are fully focused on Computer Science principles
such as Python Programming (Sequence, Selection, Iteration), Data Representation (Binary, Denary, Hexadecimal, Logic Gates and ASCII), Computer Crime, Cryptography, Networks, Artificial Intelligence, as well as understanding how Inside A Computer works. 
Key Stage 4 – Years 10 - 11
Pupils can choose from two options from either OCR GCSE Computer Science or OCR Cambridge Nationals Creative iMedia. Both are timetabled for five hours per fortnight.  We study Python Programming and SQL at GCSE. 
Sixth Form

Students are welcomed from a GCSE Computer Science background to apply for A Level Computer Science. Our department is well resourced with A Level materials and revision guides. Our programming language is Python, combined with the other coding languages that are required by the OCR specification.
Thank you for the interest you have shown in this position. Should you need any further details about the post, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Mrs S Rasool
Subject specialist, Computer Science and IT
Email: s.rasool@cromptonhouse.org
Tel: 01706 847 451

